
 
  

 
 

Greetings dear friends and supporters of TTWM.  Oh my, has 2020 been a year we will never forget?  I  just saw 

in the news that COVID cases are now spiking again in 20 states.  We follow the CDC guidelines and the 

numbers start to drop, then we get careless and they back up they go.  Needless to say, we must keep doing what 

brings them down until we get a vaccine.  This is not only a problem here in the States but overseas as well.  All 

of our homes in all the countries we serve are dealing with the same things we are here.  The only problem is, 

their resources are so very much less than ours. 

 

The picture below is of a precious little family that is at the grave side of their grandmother.  Their parents are 

already deceased and this grandmother was their last surviving grandparent.  They have no home and no one to 

take care of them.  Echoes of Mercy in Kenya gladly took them in.  These children join over 40 more children 

that have no home except 

Echoes of Mercy.  The only 

problem is, EOM has no more 

room.  NONE!  We must build a 

home for these children.  The 

cost is approx $65,000.00 to 

build a home that will 

accommodate 50 to 60 children.  

We currently have 

approximately $15,000.00.  That 

leaves us needing $40,000.00.  

Please pray for the funds or 

commitments for them so we 

can begin construction.  To say 

this need is pressing is an 

understatement.  I realize these 

are difficult days we live in, but 

the days are far more difficult 

for these children in Kenya.  

God has been faithful through 

the years and I know this need 

will be met as well.  Thank you for all the prayers and support over the years and thank you for your continued 

prayers and support in the future. 

 

Until He comes we continue. 

 

Homer 
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“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 
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